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In the late 1970s, DMACC offered 
speakers, free of charge, to area 
groups and organizations as a 
community service.  According to 
Rudy Harris, the idea originated in 
the Arts and Sciences Department, 
but soon faculty and staff from 
across the college participated.  
Speakers would present for 15 - 20 
minutes for breakfast, lunch, or 
dinner meetings.   A wide range of 
topics were available including 
creativity, communication,  
horticulture, bicycles, finances, 
humor, family, management, 
DMACC, and many more.  Don Bell 
was the promotion specialist for 
the project. 

Scroll through the original 
Speakers Service brochure to see 
pictures of speakers and their 
topics. 



 



 



 



 

 



 


